
Roosevelt Ridge Board Meeting 

August 22, 2012 

Treasurer’s Report: Flowers were sent to Carol Roelofs at the passing of her mother. 

Secretary’s Report:  A thank you card was received from Carol Roelofs. 

Discussion followed about Les’ downspout.  John Timmerman was to be contacted. 

Discussion around certification letter sent:  Nancy Kline’s and Walt’s letters were returned.  Tag 

gave the renters’ names and numbers but forgot to send copies of the lease agreements. 

Plans for website discussed:  Update the website to include upcoming events, separate the 

minutes and financial reports. 

Kathy will get quotes for tree service.   She will make sure that they are insured. 

Next board meeting is October 3 at 7 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Olthof, Secretary 

 


